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D. No. 14-7/2016 (CPP-II) 10" May, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Honourable Prime Minister, addresses the nation every month on All India Radio. The
programme aims to deliver the Prime Minister's views to the general masses of India. In his
monthly radio programme ‘Mann ki Baat’, the Prime Minister asked the youth to share their
views with him through the ‘Narendra Modi Mobile App’ during the five-day National Youth
Festival, a yearly programme to mark Swami Vivekananda’s birthday. The Transcript of the
Mann Ki baat is available on UGC website www.ugc.ac.in.

Accordingly, you are requested to encourage the students of your university as well as the
students of the colleges affiliated to your university to share their views through the Narendra
Modi Mobile App.

With regards,

Yﬁb'urs sinferely, = R T

(Jaspal S. Sédhu)
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